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14 December 2023 
 

Our Ref: FOI 224 

 

Request 

 

We received your request on 22 November 2023 for the following information: 

 

I would like to ask under the freedom of information act (2000) how many 2 bedroom 

flats/ houses the housing executive in Antrim currently have, and how many have had 

new tenants in the past 12 months, compared to how many 3 bedroom houses there 

are. 

 

 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Our response 

 

Table 1 below sets out details of all Housing Executive 2- and 3-bedroom houses/flats in the CLAs provided in 

your request*.  

Table 1 Bedroom Count 

CLAs 2 3 

Firfields/Dublin Road 38 29 

Menin Rd <10 <10 

Moylena Grove 0 <10 

Newpark/Ballycraigy 71 146 

Parkgate/Templepatrick <10 10 

Parkhall/Steeple 129 259 

Springfarm Estate <10 117 

Stiles/Rathkyle/Rathglynn 74 242 

Townparks South 0 17 

 

Table 2 sets out the details of all allocations of Housing Executive 2- and 3-bedroom properties, made to 

applicants from the common waiting list, in the CLAs provided from the 1st of October 2022 to the 30th of 

September 2023**. 
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Table 2  

CLAs 2 3 

Firfields/Dublin Road <10  <10 

Menin Rd  0 0 

Moylena Grove <10  0 

Newpark/Ballycraigy <10  <10  

Parkgate/Templepatrick <10  <10  

Parkhall/Steeple <10  <10  

Springfarm Estate <10  <10  

Stiles/Rathkyle/Rathglynn <10  <10  

Townparks South <10  0 

 

*Please note that where there are figures less than 10, they have been listed as <10 in compliance with Data 

Protection requirements. 

**Social housing waiting list data held by the Housing Executive, forms part of the Northern Ireland Housing 

Bulletin, which is published quarterly as a National Statistic by the Department for Communities. Therefore, in 

order to avoid breaches of the code of practice for statistics, the data provided is based on the most recently 

published data (end Sep 2023). 

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  




